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	PROPOSAL: West Warren Streetscape Project


	OUTREACH DETAILS: Community Meeting

Tuesday, February 22nd, 2022, 6:00pm

Join City of Detroit staff virtually to learn more. 

or call in:12678310333# Phone Conference ID: 868 8332 6604 

https://cityofdetroit.zoom.us/j/86883326604
	ADMINISTRATIVE SUMMARY: The City of Detroit Department of Public Works is making improvements to West Warren between Southfield to St. Mary's. The total estimated design and construction costs of this project are $6 million. The streetscape will include lighting, sidewalk improvements, safety improvements, drainage structure rehabilitation, landscaping, signage, pavement markings and site furnishings, anticipated to begin in May 2022 to be completed November 2022. 




	ONLINE FEEDBACK: Send feedback to:
Gustavo Serratos, Project Manager of Complete Streets, Department of Public Works
serratosg@detroitmi.gov


